
 
Good afternoon. It is Friday June 4, 2021 and this is First Selectman Christopher Spaulding with a 
coronavirus update. 
 
Since our last update a week ago on May 28, 2021 we have had only 1 new positive COVID test result of 
a Weston resident. 
 
With the numbers trending so low, we are going to put a pause on our weekly updates. We will send out 
an update if there is any significant change in COVID-19 response or vaccination policy. 
 
Thank you for your continued efforts. 
 
For updates and more information on where to get tested, vaccination locations, mask mandates etc. 
please see the COVID-19 page on the Town Website: 
https://www.westonct.gov/government/municipal-departments/emergency-management/covid-19  
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